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           Monday 8th February 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you are all keeping well and safe during this Lockdown. We are looking forward to welcoming 
you back to school, hopefully in March once the Government have finalised their plans. 
Firstly, thank you for all the lovely emails and Facebook messages regarding your involvement with our 
school’s remote learning. The staff continue to work incredibly hard in ensuring that there is a range of 
quality teaching and learning experiences on Microsoft Teams and Tapestry. 
 
Parent and Carer Consultation Evening Information 
We will shortly be holding our second parents’ consultation meeting for this academic year. Due to the 
continued Lockdown it will be a similar setup to last term’s meetings as we cannot have any ‘face to face’ 
contact, on our school site. 
This means that our parent consultation meetings will be held remotely via telephone. In order to make 
it more convenient for staff and families, parent meetings will be arranged by your child’s class teacher, 
who will contact you either this week or the first week back after half term (either via Microsoft Teams, 
Tapestry or telephone). This is to agree a mutually convenient day and time during the week beginning 
the 1st March 2021. There will be available times throughout those days of that week and some evening 
appointments too for working parents and carers. 
 
The focus of this parent meeting will be on your child’s wellbeing during lockdown and the standard of 
learning they have achieved with remote learning (accessed either at home or in school for keyworker 
pupils and vulnerable families). 
 
During parent consultation meetings, please be aware that some teachers may be slightly late in 
contacting you if any conversations run over the allotted time; so please make sure that your phone is 
turned on and that it’s not in silent mode. The words ‘Blocked’, ‘No Caller ID’ or ‘Private’ will appear on 
your phone instead of the school’s number when your child’s teacher calls you. Please be aware that 
they will try twice to contact you during your 10-minute slot before moving on to their next meeting. If 
you are a two-parent family, living together, then you are welcome to put the call on speaker to both 
share in the conversation. 
 
Parents’ Consultation Week 
From Monday 1st March to Friday 5th March 2021 

Best wishes, 

 

Mr Edensor 

Headteacher 
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